Coach Aaron Feis Guardian Program Meeting

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Okeechobee County School Board will hold a workshop, 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 5, 2018, at the Okeechobee County Historic Courthouse, County Commission Chambers, 304 N.W. 2nd Street, Okeechobee.  To further increase the safety and security of our schools the District is seeking public input as it considers the implementation of the Coach Aaron Feis Guardian Program.  Interested staff, parents and citizens are encouraged to attend.


